
From: Kevin Sonnier
To: Greg France; Patrick Courreges; Sarah Hitchcock; Stephen Chustz (DNR); Blake Canfield; Brent Campbell; Bret

Barras; Chris Knotts; Donald Haydel; Gary Ross; Gary Snellgrove; Jeffery Miller; Jim Welsh; Joe Ball; Kathy
McGillis; Matt Simon; Pierre Catrou; Robert Benoit (DNR); Selma Oubre; William Carnes; chris.knotts;
ferrell.brunet@shawgrp.com

Subject: ORW #1
Date: Thursday, November 22, 2012 12:36:32 PM

Pulled gas sample on ORW #1, it tested 19ppm of H2S. We are NOT flaring ORW #1.
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